
From: Olwen Chin 
Subject: Plastics Success! 

 
Dear all, 
 
This week concluded our presentations by Margie Weiner from the Society of Plastics Engineers 
sponsored by Davis-Standard. The students all really enjoyed the activities and learned a lot 
about both the plastics industry, potential future career paths, and also about what Davis 
Standard does right next door. The looks of amazement on their faces during some of the 
demonstrations and also the hands on activities was great!  
 
A big thank you to everyone who made this possible including Margie Weiner who did a 
fantastic job engaging our students and providing this unique experience. Kaitlin for letting us 
take over her classroom for 2 days and helping to coordinate all the events. Rosa for setting this 
up last year and continuing the relationship for the future. Annefay and Mark for allowing us to 
incorporate this into our curriculum at a very busy time of the year. Davis Standard for 
sponsoring the program and being a part of the future education of our students. 
 
Everything went very well and as soon as I upload my pictures from my phone I will share them 
with you all :)  
 
Thanks again and have a great day! 
 
Olwen 
 


